
Exhibit B - Cancelled Quarter Cent Projects 

District Program Project Name
Original 

Budget
Status Update Remaining Funds*

9 Signals Program

New Pedestrian 

Hybrid Beacon (PHB) 

at 515 S Congress Ave

$100,000 Cancelled

Staff did not recommend this project due to 

concerns that ADA compliance cannot be met and 

it is in close proximity to Riverside Dr. 

Consequently, this project was cancelled by the 

Council Member.  Some funds were spent on 

determining the feasibility of the project.

$90,096 

$90,096 

$90,096 TOTAL REMAINING FUNDS (all districts+Mayor)

District 9 Balance

* remaining fund balances are approximate and may change slightly as invoices continue to be processed.
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